

St. Peter the Apostle
September 6th

My Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

You recently received an invitation to attend a reception to inaugurate the *We Are Living Stones* Capital Campaign taking place throughout the Archdiocese of Newark. As your Pastor, I urge you to make every effort to attend a reception and learn more about this exciting endeavor.

As you know, the receptions will be held on the following dates:

Wednesday • September 16th at 7:30 PM in the Parish Center or Wednesday • September 30th at 7:30 PM in the Parish Center or Thursday • October 8th at 12:00 Noon or 7:30 PM in the Parish Center or Tuesday • October 13th at 7:30 PM in the Parish Center

If you haven't already done so, please RSVP to the parish office so that we can prepare for the appropriate number of guests.

We are in a challenging and exciting period in our history as a Catholic community. We have an opportunity to be the living stones that we as Catholics are called to be, and to leave a legacy for the faithful that follow. Members of our parish will also present how this tremendous project will directly benefit our own parish.

Thank you for your consideration. I look forward to being with you at one of our informational campaign receptions.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Theclas J. Shela

Rev. Michael Sheehan

Pastor